



## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary

FROM:

John Wagner, Administrator 4

DATE:

August 16, 2010

RE:

Revised Chapter 24 for EQC Hearing on September 10-11, 2010

Jim:

Please find enclosed seven copies of WQD's recommended revisions to Chapter 24 ("Class VI Injection Wells and Facilities") for consideration at the Environmental Quality Council's (EQC) hearing September 9 and 10, 2010 in Evanston, Wyoming. Also enclosed are seven copies of the 'strikeout' version illustrating where revisions to the draft rule have been made, based upon comments received at the last EQC hearing in Sundance, Wyoming on July 8, 2010.

Please feel free to contact either me or Kevin Frederick (x5985) if you have any questions.

Thank you.

c: John Corra, Director

Kevin Frederick, Groundwater Section Manager